
Wednesday, October 4, 2017 at 11:51:51 AM Pacific Daylight Time

Automatic reply Re: S-275 Thank you, Survey, and Clock
Hours
email: "barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu
Barbara Puhl"
To: email: "admin@wspa.net"

I am out of the office today at an S275 workshop in Renton on Tuesday, October 3rd.

I will be at a WSPA meeting in Tacoma on Wednesday, October 4th in the morning; 
returning around 1pm.

I will reply to your e-mail as soon as I return.

Enjoy the day!
HR Specialist
Enumclaw School District
(360) 802-7106

-- 
Barb Puhl
HR Specialist
Enumclaw School District
(360) 802-7106


